
ALCONA TOWNSHIP BOARD MINUTES 
September 10, 2024 

The Alcona Township regular board meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag. 
 Roll call: Present: Supervisor Marlena MacNeill, Clerk Dawn LaLonde, Treasurer Tina Gauthier and 
Trustees Jim Bouchard and Tony Bolanowski. 
 Motion by Bolanowski, seconded by Bouchard, to approve the minutes from the July 9, 2024 and 
August 26, 2024 meetings.   Passed All in Favor. 
 Motion by Bouchard, seconded by Bolanowski, to accept the treasurer’s report as presented.  PASSED 
All in Favor.   
 Motion by Bolanowski, seconded by Bouchard, to pay bills as presented for July and August. PASSED All 
in Favor. 
 Reports were accepted and filed from the Zoning Administrator, Township Assessor and the Fire Chief. 
 Motion by MacNeill, seconded by LaLonde, to accept Mark and Jennifer Hansen to the Alcona 
Township Fire Department contingent on receipt of their applications.  PASSED All in Favor. 
 Motion by Gauthier, seconded by Bolanowski to move forward with the creation of a Special 
Assessment District for Island View Subdivision and hold a public hearing on September 30, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 
at the Alcona Township Hall.  PASSED All in Favor. 
 The architect is working on the final draft for the new pavilion and he will also do the bidding process. 
 A notice to bid on snowplowing for Alcona Township will be placed in the Alcona Review. 
 Shane Bowman presented some preliminary plans for a playground at the Black River Beach area.  
Once the placement of the pavilion, well and septic are finalized he will be able to know exactly where it can 
be placed.  Shane is an engineer and has volunteered his time to work on this project and he is willing to work 
with the board on getting grants and fundraising to offset some of the cost for this project.  
 Dan Gauthier informed the board that Cherry Capitol will know whether they received the grant 
money they are seeking from the federal government sometime in October to extend Broadband to Alcona 
County. He also reported that the study results of the Black River Mouth should be shared sometime in 
October.   
  
  
  
Meeting adjourned at 6:54 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Dawn LaLonde 
Alcona Township Clerk 
 
 
 


